
Hello, 

 

Hope you all had a lovely time at school this year. This concludes my first official term as 

Headteacher at the Pear Academy. I’ve had a wonderful time here and I thank all of you for making 

it as pleasant as it was. 

From next term, we will be introducing 5 new members of staff, who are as follows: 

Mrs S Adams  

Mrs J Kipley  

Mrs K Olamutanje 

Mrs C Wilson 

and returning after 3 years as a cover for Mrs Aerderir… Mrs C Davies 

 

Subject Specialists 

Also starting next term are newly hired subject specialists who will hopefully aid in the efforts of 

delivering lessons with an advanced knowledge of the subject. 

IT Systems 

The Areas Group of Academies has recently updated their IT Systems recently meaning that a few 

things have changed but still work as usual and you can still email the academy at: 

apsenquiries@tagoa.co.uk. 

PE 

If your child has Mrs Aerderir for PE, I have been asked to let you know that she is still absent but will 

return some time after we do next term. 

 

Hope you have/had a lovely break. 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Mrs Helen Carter 

Headteacher 

mailto:apsenquiries@tagoa.co.uk

